




terrorist narratives, and the impact the training has had on her own work in interreligious 

dialogue. 

To do our work, our programme relies on cutting-edge research. And therefore, todays 

webinar is so important to us.  

The King Faisal Center for Research and Islamic Studies is renowned for the quality and 

impressive breadth of its research in Saudi Arabia and the Middle East, offering us a necessary 

and complementary authentic voice from the region, not to mention an evidence-informed 

perspective that can help strengthen our work in the field of preventing and countering 

violent extremism.  

Today’s webinar also provides a platform for people of different backgrounds and expertise 

to discuss their findings, fostering a learning culture that brings new ideas and approaches to 

the fore.  

This is the first step in what I know will be an important, mutually beneficial relationship 

between United Nations Office of Counter-Terrorism and the King Faisal Center. A 

relationship that will go beyond engagement on prevention and will have relevance and 

impact across the spectrum of counter-terrorism issues. We are now developing a 

Memorandum of Understanding between our two organisations to develop a strategic 

partnership formally.    

I want to again express my deepest gratitude to His Royal Highness Prince Turki and his 

distinguished colleagues personal support for our work here today.  

I look forward to the outcome of our engagement together. 

Thank you. 


